
 
Stall Holder Information 

Thrapston Charter Fair 2025 will take place on Saturday 28th June 2025. 
 
The Fair will run from 2.00pm until 6.00pm. 

The Charter Fair will be situated in Thrapston High Street, Oundle Road 
and Huntingdon Road. Pitches will be allocated by the Charter Fair 
Committee. 

Entry to the Fair on the day will be via Chancery Lane from 11.30am.                    
All stall holder’s vehicles must leave the area covered by the Fair by 
1.30pm and be parked in designated areas until the end of the Charter 
Fair. All stall holders will be allocated parking when they sign in.                                                                                                      
Vehicles will be allowed back in from 6.00pm to take down stalls.                
The roads will reopen at 7.00pm so all packing up should be completed 
by then please. 

 
Please take your rubbish home with you and ensure your pitch is clear 
when you leave. 

Stall holder fees per pitch:- 

Food and drink: £100 
Local businesses and craft stalls £50 
Charity and Local groups £20 

 
Each pitch is 3metres x 3 metres and will be clearly marked. 
Stallholders should provide their own tables, chairs and gazebo if 
required. 
 
 
 



We are not in a position to provide electricity to the stalls. We 
recommend you have a sturdy shelter as good weather cannot be 
relied upon and the Charter Fair will not be cancelled due to inclement 
weather. 

 
Toilets are available in Thrapston Plaza, St James Church Hall and 
Thrapston Co-op. 
 

There are several cafes and coffee shops in the High Street for 
refreshments if required. 

Please do not bring, attempt to sell or offer as prizes any aerosol- 
powered ‘silly string’ or live animals (including fish), Ball Bearing Guns, 
Laser Pens, offensive weapons and E-Cigarettes.                          
Failure to adhere to this rule will result in the immediate closure of your 
stall and a ban from future events. 
 
By submitting the completed and signed booking form with payment and 
any relevant forms you have will have reserved your stall for this year’s 
Charter Fair. You will receive confirmation of your booking by return.  

 
Thrapston Charter Fair Committee 2025 
 E – mail     thrapstoncharterfair@gmail.com



 


